
HB 1109 -- SALARY REQUIREMENTS FOR COUNTY SHERIFFS

SPONSOR: McDaniel

This bill specifies that, beginning January 1, 2016, the annual
salary of the sheriff in certain counties must not be less than
one-half of the annual salary of the county prosecuting attorney
established in Section 56.265, RSMO, nor more than three times the
amount of the base salary of the lowest salary paid to a full-time
deputy sheriff in that county. Currently, this would only apply to
Pemiscot and Dunklin counties.


